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Hatch Craig

Subject: FW: N8UU, Seaplane, pilot statement
Attachments: Returningtoflying.rtf

 

From: Matthews, Michael W (FAA)  
Sent: Thursday, July 15, 2021 12:53 PM 
To: Hatch Craig  
Subject: RE: N8UU 
 
[CAUTION] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

Craig, 
 
Sorry, I do not have his email. I have attached a time line for this mess and there is no intention to locate or salvage the 
aircraft off the lake floor. Let me know if you need anything else. 
 
Michael W. Matthews 
Principal Maintenance Inspector  
General Aviation Airworthiness  
Grand Rapids FSDO 
Grand Rapids, MI 49512 


